
                 AGENDA 

          BOROUGH OF LEESPORT  

                     COUNCIL MEETING                                            
       LEESPORT BOROUGH HALL 27 S. CANAL ST LEESPORT PA 19533 
JULY  17, 2024  6 P.M.         In-Person and Zoom 

 

PRESIDENT-                         Greetings 

     

MOTION TO APPROVE THIS AGENDA AS ADVERTISED 

 

MAYOR                        Town Updates  

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

SEWER   Monthly Report 

     

     

CODE ENFORCEMENT Monthly Report 

     

PERSONNEL     Monthly Report 

 

POLICE   Monthly Report 

     

FIRE COMPANY                     Monthly Report 
 

ENGINEER                        Monthly Report 

                                                  Updates for SV Water line grant 

                                                  Letter sent to SV School to contribute to cost of water line 

                                                  We are preparing the grant application for reimbursement 

                                                             for our generators 

                                                  We are contacting the state regarding the rain water on 

                                                             Main Street 

                                                  We have applied for a permit from DEP to operate our 

                                                            new chlorine reading system 

                                                  We are inquiring with the state regarding preemptive 

                                                            controls for our Fire and EMS for the traffic lights  

                                                             

                                                  We will be contacting the state regarding our water 

                                                            valves  being resurfaced over on #61 

              We are having a continual problem with Frontier’s  

                                                            residential disturbances…we have been in touch with 

                                                            several Frontier contacts, but have not gotten any 

                                                            adequate answers and they did not submit their bond 

                                                            nor have their permits been issued 

 

 

 

 



 SOLICITOR                         

         We are working on our Well Head Protection Draft 

                    Ordinance..motion..vote 

          A draft ordinance amendment to our zoning ordinance has been  

                                                    distributed to council for review regarding poultry inclusion.. 

                                                    motion…vote  

                                               A draft ordinance has been submitted to council for their review 

                                                    regarding our revised traffic ordinance..motion..vote 

    

RECYCLING   

                                      Monthly Report 

                                       We have submitted our application for a grant for starting 

                                                  up our recycling yard 

                                      Our recycling agreement extension has been approved by 

                                                  Cougles.   We need to send them a change order… 

                                                   our engineer is  handling 

                                          

BUILDING AND PROPERTIES-     

   We have had our borough office ceiling removed because of 

                                                          falling plaster…. our security system will be 

                                                          completed  shortly 

 MEMORIALS                        

                                 Monthly report 

    

 

RECREATION                    

                                Monthly Report 

                                       Our men will be installing gates at the soccer field entrance 

                                                      and our ballfield entrance 

                                       On August 2, we will have movies in the park and a moon 

                                                        light swim 

   We had a large tree removed at the playground bathrooms 

                                       The lighting at our pool is much better now with the 

                                                        new installations 

                                      We will be scheduling new uses for our stage and request certificates 

                                                        of  insurance from the users 

WATER AND MUNICIPAL      

 AUTHORITY                 

 Monthly Report 

                                 We have contacted L/B Water to schedule 

                                               our RAFA system install 

                                       Our engineer is preparing specs for the 

                                              SV water line 

                                       We are applying for a permit from DEP to 

                                             operate our new chlorine reading system 

                                       We have received an extension letter from the 

                                            Epting Project until September 18, 2024 

   Our Well #4 is back on line after some emergency repairs 

   Kohl Bros has completed the repair and installation of a new pump                      

                                             and water level indicator at well #5 

 



ROADS AND LIGHTS-  

                               Monthly Report     
                               We are working on our five year road plan 

                               We have arranged for a contractor to do our pot hole patching 

        this year 
                                      Our engineer is looking into pre-emptive controls for 

                                               the fire and EMS to control the traffic lights 

   We will schedule Water and Shackamaxon Streets first on our 

          list to do this year because of purchasing the end of Water St 

   We are discussing our draft parking ordinance and amending 

          our road’s and signs ordinance because of some irregularities 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS        

                                                      

                                          

 
 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

                                      We will look into an Intermunicipal Agreement with Ontelaunee Twp 

                                       Redners has offered to donate water for our NNO..our men can 

                                                pickup and transport to the event 
  

 
                                               
EMC                We had some damage from the June 26 storm 

                                     We will have an intermunicial group to help each other with  

                                                cleanup events 

                                      We will have an Incident Action Plans for upcoming events 

                                      We have a new plan from one of our day cares in town 

                                      We will look into having a test plan initiated for our town siren                                         

   

GOOD AND WELFARE   

   The NNO event will be held on August 6, 2024, the borough  

    will be participating                

                                                                       

                                         

ADJOURN 

   

 

 


